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Ashley Quick

From: Ruth McHargue
Sent: Wednesday, January 20, 2016 4:50 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 160021

Customer correspondence 
 
From: P.E.P. Inc. [mailto:pilots@bellsouth.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, January 20, 2016 10:57 AM 
To: PSC Media 
Subject: FP&L Increases...AGAIN????? 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I hear that our FP&L rates will possibly be increasing yet again.  This is disgusting.  I kept hearing that they 
were building better facilities to help when storms hit…that was years ago, after Wilma.  Then I hear we are 
going to get a “decrease” in our bill – when?  Never see it.  All I ever see is increase, after increase, after 
increase.   
 
I truly think Florida needs a couple more power companies to compete with FP&L, then maybe we as the 
consumers would have a better chance of getting the better deal.   
 
I surely hope you put a hold on any increases for a long time on FP&L…people will have to leave the state 
because our paychecks are NOT going up as fast as FP&L is raising our bills. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Laurie J. Bodine 
Pembroke Pines, FL 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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